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Dear City Council, 

I am writing regarding IE 27.7. With electric vehicles becoming more prevalent the City of 
Toronto needs to rapidly expand access to EV charging for residents who don't have access to 
off-street parking. 

I support expanding Toronto's On-Street EV Charging Infrastructure more aggressively to 
ensure that we have more locations in more areas. 

Please support any motion that expands this program to meet the rising need of residents. 

Marion Chan 
Principal 
416-737-3567 

marionchan@trendspotter.ca 
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